DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

09 November 2018
Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 268 - 18, the Department is awarding the procurement for the lease of
venue for the Team Building of OMEAA to your firm, the Las Casas Filipinas de
Acuzar (Marivent Resort Hotel Inc.) in the total amount of One Hundred Ninety-
Eight Thousand One Hundred Forty Pesos (PhP 198,140.00) only, including taxes
and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s accounting and auditing rules
and regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

M

ENRIQUE A. MANALO
Undersecretary for Policy and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Terence Jan Sartiga
Account Executive
Barangay Ibaba, Bagac, Bataan

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



